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November 20, 2019 

ADDENDUM #3 

To the Bidding/Contract Documents and Specifications: 

ITB # B-20-08-COC 

To All Plan Holders: 

 

The following changes, additions, replacements, clarifications and/or deletions are made a part of 

the Bidding Documents and Specifications for the Riverfront Promenade Overlook project, as 

fully and completely as if the same were fully set forth therein.  Receipt of this addendum must 

be noted on the Bid Form. 

 

1. Due to the forthcoming holiday, Thanksgiving 11/28/19, it is in the best interest of the City 

of Cocoa to postpone the due date of 12/2/19 at 3pm and extend such for an additional 

three (3) business days in effort for contractors to obtain necessary documentation and 

pricing due to holiday business closings etc.  
 

2. This addendum changes the bid due date and opening from set schedule: 
a. Bid Due: 12/2/19 at 3:00pm – 65 Stone Street, City Hall, Cocoa, FL 32922 
b. Bid Opening: 12/2/19 at 3:30pm – 65 Stone Street, 3rd Floor Conf. Room, City Hall, Cocoa, 

FL 32922. 
3. Changing bid due and opening date to: 

a. Bid Due: 12/5/19 at 3:00pm – 65 Stone Street, City Hall, Cocoa, FL 32922 
b. Bid Opening: 12/5/19 at 3:30pm – 65 Stone Street, 3rd Floor Conf. Room, City Hall, Cocoa, 

FL 32922. 

 

4. All other Bidding/Contract Documents and Specifications remain unchanged. 

 

Please advise if you have additional questions or if further clarification is needed.  I can be reached 

by phone or email at (321) 433-8833 or purchasing@cocoafl.org. 

 

 

Heath Hancher 

Purchasing & Contracting Manager 
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